
HALIFAX  COMMUNITY  CLUB 
 

October 2017, WOW…how did that happen so quickly? 

 The years just seem to be flying by. 

  The leaves are falling here in Halifax. It seems like the years are flying by 

as quickly as the beautiful leaves are falling.  It is a pretty time of year. 

 

 The Halifax community club has had a busy year selling ice cream at as 

many events as we can. It seems to be our best fundraising endeavor. 

 

  We had a very enjoyable potluck to meet and greet new comers and old 

neighbors. We hope to do that again soon.  

  

 We continue to work to raise funds to keep the community hall lawn area 

and rickety cedar fence in respectable looking shape. 

  We have repaired the fence as best as we can it has been there since the 

mid 1980’s. Mother nature takes a toll and so does the snowplow, but that 

can’t be helped. 

  

We continue to work to keep the inside and outside of the hall looking good. 

The hall has been rented quite often for various things, birthday parties, 

wedding receptions, breakfasts, suppers, weekly Tia Chi, Yoga and other 

things. 

 

We have several upkeep projects on our to do list the hall floor re-sanded, 

the windows washed, a small area on the ceiling repaired and most of all 

the front of the hall painted in 2018. As you all know keeping a building 

built in 1844 requires lots of attention and funds. 

 

We could not do any of this without help from our faithful friends and 

neighbors of the town of Halifax. 

We are coming to you again this year asking for any help you can give us. 

Every dollar helps in our endeavors to keep the beautiful building a focal 

point in Halifax. 

We thank you for your thoughtfulness.      

 

                                                            ___________________________President 
Joan Courser  


